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BACK TO SCHOOL
We are back for another great year at the Newman
House! We started the year off running with a retreat
with our new E-board, a packed first mass, a trip to the
NYS fair!

  For more pictures check us out on Instagram!
 @BingNewmanAssociation 

Weekly Eat, Pray, Love also started off on a strong
note. Students wished Summer goodbye with one last
firepit and s’mores event after EPL. 

Students gathered after our second mass for our
annual welcome back BBQ. Leadership got to
work with recruiting at U-Fest (featuring
Harvey Stenger) and around campus. 



GROWTH IN FAITH
New students met each other and warmed up with
a ropes course retreat! We also spent time with
each other apple picking and visiting the farm
petting zoo!

Our intramural volleyball team “Called to
Serve” had an undefeated month of games and
made it to the playoffs for the first time in
Newman House history!

SERVICE 
Our Service Committee brought multiple
services opportunities to our committee at
the Nearly New Shop and helping a local
resident with house repairs. Service
opportunities will continue throughout the
year at the local soup kitchen, Samaritan
House and more!


